Dear Family and Friends of Memorial -

Wow! How quickly our routines of life can change and expectations have to be adjusted! Yet we continue to serve one another in the name of the One whose promises never change and whose loving call to be His very own we can always count on – our Lord Jesus!

With the COVID-19 concerns across the world at a height, we want to join our community in doing what we can to help one another remain as healthy as possible. Following the urging of our community leaders we will not gather at church for worship through the end of March at which time we will assess our next steps going forward. In addition, all children and student ministry activities (PS – Sr. High) will not gather through Easter Sunday.

HOWEVER – GOOD NEWS! . . . We will provide an internet worship opportunity on Sundays starting at 9:30 AM and for Wednesday Lenten services beginning at 6:30 PM for as long as this restriction lasts. DCE's Liz and Hailey are working on providing opportunities for family home activities or live internet connections.

Other groups numbering smaller than 10 may wish to meet at their own discretion – please call the church office or your group leader for further information!

Keep in touch with our church webpage (www.memoriallutheran.net) or our Facebook page and follow the links for worship services or other opportunities! We encourage your continuing regular financial support for our congregation's ministry as well. As in all our homes, Memorial's financial responsibilities continue throughout this time. Thank you for being part of our Memorial family!

Our offices are open! Help us know how you are doing and how we can serve one another!

In Christ, Memorial Staff